
Mrs. Soldner’s 
Pre-K News 

April 2024 
Teacher Message Reminders 

Birthdays 

Skills this Month 

Contact Teachers 

Hello Pre-K Families! This month, our 

theme is ―Wild Animals‖ and we will be 

learning about wild animals and their 

habitats. You can help reinforce this at 

home. Fun idea: Go to the zoo! 

If you lose your BINGO board, find a new 

one here.  

I added in a fun activity for our last week 

of school—a wild animal scavenger 

hunt! Check out the Sign Up Genius 

Sheet to sign up to volunteer. 

Please note, the Pre-K graduation is only 

for students who will be attending 

Kindergarten next year. Students moving 

up to Transitional Kindergarten (TK) will 

graduate at the end of next school year. 

If you have any questions, please reach 

out to me.  

4/8 Calamity Day (No 

School) 

4/10 School Resumes/Spring 

pictures 

4/12 Walk-a-thon 

4/22 No School (P/T Conf.) 

4/22-4/26 P/T Conf. 

5/3 Kindergarten visit 

5/13 Wild Animal Scavenger 

Hunt 

5/15 Last Day of School / 

Party 

5/17 PK Graduation @ 10 AM 

(for those entering K next 

year) 

5/20 EC Meet & Greet 

Scavenger Hunt (for incoming 

students next year – current 

students entering TK or 

younger siblings starting) 

4/8  Ella 

4/25 Graci 

• Letters: W, X, Y 

• Math: Addition & 

Subtraction 

• Scissors Grip 

• Rhyming & 

Alliteration 

Mrs. Soldner: 
amy.soldner@immanuelhamilton.com 

Miss Wallace: 
lilly.wallace@immanuelhamilton.com   

https://www.immanuelhamiltonec.com/bingo-boards.html
mailto:amy.soldner@immanuelhamilton.com
mailto:lilly.wallace@immanuelhamilton.com


Mrs. Soldner’s 
Pre-K News 
Bible Lessons 

Mrs. Soldner 
Thank You, 

Fancy Words 

Ways to Help Shout Outs 

• Week 28 

• Week 29 
• Week 30 

Tame – not wild 

Diurnal – awake during the day; asleep at night 
Habitat – the home of an animal 

We have been working hard in 
Pre-K! Here are some shout outs 
for this month: 
I know all the letters in my name! 
(Jensen, Ryker) 
 

I know all the colors! (Chandler, 
Colton, Finn, Harlynn, Miles) 
 
I can count to 20! (Chandler, 
Kaia, Maddox) 
 
I can count to 30! (Graci, Jensen, 
Layla) 
 
I can count to 50! (Sulley) 

 
I know numbers 1-5! (Harlynn, 
Saylor) 
 
I know numbers 1-10! (Finn, Ella, 
Graci, Jensen) 
 
I know numbers 1-20! (Sulley) 
 
I can subitize to 5! (Ryker) 

There are many ways you 

can help us in Pre-K this year! 
1. Guest Reader–sign up 

here. 
2. Guest Speaker –sign up 

here. 
3. Craft Helper – sign up 

here. 
4. Class Parties – each child 

can have two slots on the 
sign up sheet. Both can 

be the same adult or can 
be split between 2. Sign 
up here. 

5. Sign up for the Wild 
Animals Scavenger Hunt 
– here.  

6. Sign up for last day of 
school party items – here.  

7. Paper Towels  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkguest
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkguest
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkspeaker
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkcraft
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkparty
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D4EA5AB23AAF85-48802273-pkwild
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D4EA5AB23AAF85-48803818-pkendof

